
To Whom it May Concern:


I am writing to voice my opposition to SCR 4012. An overwhelming amount of Americans are in 
favor of term limits and possibly an age limit. We, in North Dakota, voted for a term limit 
measure in 2022 to limit our state representatives. Support for term limits is an issue that 
crosses political lines. Polls show Republicans, Democrats and Independents want term limits. 
This is our right and responsibility to call a convention of states, set term limits and enforce the 
will of the people. 


Thank you,

Bradley Russell



